
The program provides short-term
therapy, so clients can meet to talk
about what they’re struggling with for up
to three months.
The program is free for those who are
uninsured, receiving Medicaid/Medicare,
or income qualified to receive Medicaid.
Bilingual and bicultural services are
available.

THE  PO INT
The Point is a quick and responsive entry point for
LGBTQ+ people in Boulder County who are
uninsured, receiving Medicaid/Medicare, or are
income qualified to receive Medicaid to access
mental health care.

TAMORA TANNIEHILL

TTANNIEHILL@OUTBOULDER.ORG

CONTACT:

outboulder.org/mental-health/#point-puente

WHAT TO EXPECT:  

IMPORTANT THINGS TO KNOW

ABOUT THE POINT: 

Case management supports clients’ mental
health by offering a range of services to
support individuals in developing their
skills and in taking steps to gain access to
needed medical, behavioral health,
housing, employment, social, educational,
and other services. 

Service from LGBTQ+ community
members or competent allies 
Therapy within 14 days
Access to case management services
Referrals for providers, services, and
social connections

We provide short-term therapy and case
management while working to connect
clients to longer-term, culturally competent
providers and other supportive resources. 

(SHE/HER)

WHAT THIS PROGRAM HAS TO OFFER:

, MA, LPC, LAC

mailto:ttanniehill@outboulder.org
https://www.outboulder.org/mental-health/#point-puente

